JULY 23, 1990

THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS MET THIS DATE IN SPECTAL SESSION FOR THE
PURPOSE OF BUDGET HEARINGS ON FY 90-91 BUDGET REQUEST WITH THE FOLLOWING
MEMBERS PRESENT TO WIT:

COMMISSTONER WHITFIELD
COMMISSTONER DILLARD
COMMISSIONER GRANT

COMMISSIONER MELVIN (COMMISSIONER COX WAS ABSENT DUE TO A DOCTOR'S APPOINTMENT)

PRESENT AND ACTING:
Willie D. Wise, Clerk of Court
Gail O'Bryan, Administrative Assistant

ALSO PRESENT TO OVERSEE BUDGET HEARINGS ACCORDING TO GOVIRNOR'S ADMINISTRATIVE
ORDER:

Frank Stone, Property Appraiser

Barbara Davis, Tax Collector

Martin Sewell, Supv. of Elect.

Buddy Smith, Sheriff

THE FOLLOWING PERSONS WERE PRESENT TO JUSTIFY THEIR BUDGET REQUEST:

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE--Nathan Goodman, Robert Turner and Betty Posey
SENIOR CITIZENS ASSO.--Vanita Anderson and Sarah Parrish
LTBRARY--Rita Maupin and Irene Sellers

HEALTH DEPT.--Dr. Snyder, Linda Eldridge and Linda Maines

After presentation by Nathan Goodman and Robert Turner, the Board tentatively
approved the Chamber of Commerce Budget for FY 90-91 at $8,000.00.

After presentations and discussion on the FY 90-91 budget requests of
Senior Citizens Asso., Library, and Health Dept., the Board relayed they would
take their budget request under advisement.

There being no lurther business, the Board recessed until 1:00 P.M. on July 24, 1990.



